The 2017 season wrapped up with a great breakfast catered by nibble gobble munch at Brendale. 
A big thank you to all the coaches , umpires and parents that assisted the girls to have a great season.
The hockey supporters group along with the tennis supporters ran the canteen at the met north cross country day. It was a great day and good fund raiser for both groups. We are currently deciding on what we should spend the money on to give the girls some more opportunities in hockey.
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